





# SPRING 2016 Story Times March 21 - May 12

no story times during week of Redding public schools vacation

#### Registration is REQUIRED.

**Registration starts February 22** 

(online, by phone, or in person at the library)

TINY TOTS (for children birth - 12 mos.; with adult; 30 minutes)
TUESDAYs at 10:30 am

MOTHER GOOSE (for children 12 - 24 mos.; with adult; 30 minutes)

MONDAYs at 10:30 am

WEDNESDAYs at 10:30 am

TWO-YEAR-OLDS ( with adult; 45 minutes)
MONDAYs at 11:30 am
THURSDAYs at 10:30 am

THREE-AND-FOUR-YEAR-OLDS (45 minutes)
TUESDAYs at 1:30 pm
WEDNESDAYs at 1:30 pm
THURSDAYs at 1:30 pm

KINDERGARTEN - SECOND GRADE (45 minutes)
THURSDAYs at 4 pm

### Don't Run Away! It's Only Coding!

Back by popular demand!

Hour of Code: Python Edition

Friday, March 4@6 p.m.

Grades 5-8



This is a BRING YOUR OWN DEVICE program. Please register for this event online, at the Library,

or by calling 203-938-2545.

Photos and/or videos from this event may be used on the library's social media sites.

# READING TO ROVER

## Share a book with a dog!

Reading to Rover is a great way to practice reading with a fun and attentive audience! You can bring the book you're reading for homework, or choose a new book.

Tuesday, March 8<sup>th</sup>
Choose a 15 minute slot
between 3:45-4:45pm

## Children should be able to read but do not need to read fluently.

Thank you to the wonderful volunteers from the Ridgefield's ROAR Therapy Dog Program

To reserve your spot, visit the front desk, email Miss Lisa at lisacederbaum@marktwainlibrary.org or Call the Library at (203) 938-2545 (There is no online signup for this event)

Photos from this event may be used on the library's social media sites.

## Carly Spring Sing Story Time

Wednesday, March 9th

10:30-11:00 Stories & Songs

11:00-11:15 Art Project

Ages birth -5 (all accompanied by an adult)



Young children and their accompanying adult are invited to hopefully welcome an early spring at the Spring Sing Story Time. We'll share sunny and warm songs, stories, and dances. Then, interested children are welcome to stay for a eraft. Spring snacks will be provided for children and adults.

> To reserve your spot, please visit the front desk, call the Library at (203) 938-2545, or go to www.MarkTwainLibrary.org

Photos from this event may be used on the Library's Social Media Sites.